
 

Dear Parents 

Throughout the year we monitor and record your child’s progress and development in many 

ways including observations, talking and discussions. We also listen to the things you tell us 

about your child and the things they do at home. We love sharing the ‘Wow’ vouchers and the 

home learning slips! 

Please could you help us gather information for the following: 

 

 Children recognise that a range of technology is used in places such as home and 
school. 

 They select and use technology for particular purposes. 
 

Please tell us the things your child uses at home. Can they use the remote control? Do they 

have a leap pad/i-pad? Can they use your smart phone? Do they role play for example 

pretend to use the cooker or washing machine? 

 

 Children know the importance for good health of physical exercise and a healthy 
diet and talk about ways to keep healthy and safe. 

 

Here are some things you may like to consider. Does you child know why they have to clean 

their teeth or wash their hands? Do they belong to any sports or dance clubs? Do they like 

being active? Can they talk about healthy and unhealthy foods? 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Foundation Stage Staff 

 

 

Name ___________________________________________ 
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